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SHADWELL

MOHAATHER STATEMENT - 6" May 2025

Shadwell are delighted to confirm that, following clearance from the APHA, Mohaather is now back at Beech
House Stud and will resume normal covering duties from tomorrow. Shadwell would like to take this opportunity
sincerely to thank everyone for their support and understanding, in particular the two vet practices below. This

unprecedented situation highlights our reliance on honesty, trust and transparency, and the importance of strict
adherence, by all parties, to the Codes of Practice.

Mark Dean, Stallion Manager

VETERINARY REPORT

We have received notification from the APHA laboratory that their blood test on the affected mare has been

reported as a seronegative result. Therefore, they have lifted all restrictions on the mare and Mohaather with
immediate effect.
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Andrew J. McGladdery, BVMS, CertESM, MRCVS
Rossdales Veterinary Surgeons
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J E Pynn BVSc MRCVS L J MacGillivray BVSc MRCVS
Newmarket Equine Hospital Newmarket Equine Hospital



